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ALL POWER RESTORED 

Sunday, October 2, 2022 | 1 p.m. 

As of 1 p.m., October 2, all Winter Park electric customers whose outages were 
repairable by the city’s crews and have reported an outage have been restored.  
 
If you are still experiencing an outage, please report it by contacting 1-877-811-8700. 
 
At the height of Hurricane Ian, approximately 3,800 customers were without power. The 
city electric crews, along with mutual aid assistance from Jacksonville (Florida) and 
Michigan, worked 24-7 once the conditions were safe to restore our community’s power.  
 
We are proud of the work they have accomplished and are grateful for the light they 
shine on our city.  
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